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From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

Thomas Koshy
DSTRAKACapsc.com
Mon, Jun 21, 2004 6:28 AM
Re: Need a bit more info.

Thanks for what you have forwarded

Could also provide me the frequency and voltage plot of the 500 KV system at the palo verde switchyard.
(you gave me hard copy) Please give me an electronic version.

Thanks

This is for our records
>>> <DSTRAKA@apsc.com> 06/17/04 08:17PM >>>
FYI
Straka sends
> ----- Original Message----
> From: Kesler, Steven L(Z55768)
> Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2004 5:01 PM
> To: Straka, Donald J(Z99942)
> Cc: Kesler, Steven L(Z55768); Paramithas, Panos (V72983); Leake,
> Harvey C(Z60326)
> Subject: FW: WW1022 / B1971

> Information on the Westwing 230 kV breaker maintenance and the
> maintenance done on the Liberty/Westwing AR relay. This information
> was requested by Tom Koshy.
> Hard copy was provided.
> Steve K.
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> -----Original Message-----

> From: Glock, Thomas R(Z38177)
> Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2004 3:27 PM
> To: Kesler, Steven L(Z55768)
> Cc: Deise, Cary B(Z31865); Phegley, Steven D(K74768); Agrawal,
> BaJarang L(K01125); Bischoff, Stephen J(H11690); Atwell, Paul
> N(K03560); Riccitelli, Michael J(Z78555)
> Subject: FW: WW1022 / 81971

> Steve,
> Here is the information requested.
> tom
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